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January 30, 2024

City of Las Vegas Planning Department
495 S. Main Street
Las Vegas, NV 89101

Re: Vacation Justification Letter — Summerlin Village 25 Parcel KL Phase 1

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of our client, The Howard Hughes Company, LLC, we are respectfully requesting the
vacation of Public Right-of-Way 2022011100908.

The right of way was granted by Book 166, Page 79 of Plats Clark County, Nevada. We are asking
to vacate this right-of-way as the layout of Village 25 Parcel KL has changed, and the entry is no
longer at this location.

We would be happy to discuss any questions or clarifications you may require regarding this letter.

Cordially,

GCW, INC.
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